
Sugarmill Woods Ladies’ Golf Association 
“Hitting for Hospice” Golf Tournament 
Raises $2,180 For Hospice of Citrus 
and the Nature Coast 
 

 
 
The Sugarmill Woods Ladies’ Golf Association’s annual “Hitting for 
Hospice” Golf Tournament raised $2,180, which recently was 
presented to Hospice of Citrus and the Nature Coast Director of 
Development Linda Baker (left) by Tournament Chairman Martha 
Renfroe. “The ongoing support we receive from Sugarmill Woods 
LGA members has been helping hospice patients for years, and 
we truly appreciate their efforts and generosity,” Baker said. 


